
	

	

1st March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Playground Plans 
 

First of all, a huge thank you to everyone who donated their unwanted games, toys and books 
to our playground. We cannot wait to set up the new zones and give our children these fun 
resources to play with! 
 
We are now looking at resourcing other areas of our playground as listed below. If you have 
any of the resources going spare in your home, we would appreciate it if you could donate 
them to our playground: 
 
 
Year 1 Mud Kitchen 

- Old pots, pans, mugs, plates 
- Wooden/metal utensils 

 
Chill Out Area 

- Art resources (crayons, chalk) 
 
Activity Zone 

- Board games, card games and traditional games 
 
Musical Clothes Line 

- Rope, pots, pans, wooden spoons, etc 
 
Owl Garden 

- Books, comics, magazines, colouring books 
 

 
Please hand in any donations to the school office. Thank you in advance for your kindness and 
generosity. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Chris Hearnshaw 
Fit for Learning Team 
	


